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COMING IN OUR MAY ISSUE:
Further reports from the Intergenerational Conference—on Intermar-

riage. And much, much more.

HOW TO SUBMIT MATERIAL TO THE BULLETIN OR THE GEPPO

We will gladlyconsider material for possible
publication in either the Bulletin or the
Geppo—or both, in some cases.

We reserve the right to edit material for
brevity, grammar and punctuation. We
suggest that ideas first be proposed to either
editor by phone or mail. Any material that
comes in after the deadline may not be
accepted.

text

We would appreciate receiving written
material on computer diskettes (5 1/4* or 3 1/
2") accompanied by a printout. However,
written or typed copy s also acceptable, We
use software programs PAGEMAKER 3,
WINDOWS 3, EXCEL and HP SCANGAL.

translation
The material can be in English or Japanese,

both languages.

Translation can be arranged, at extra
charge. For proper names, please include
Kkanji.

pictures

The Bulletin/Geppo always appreciates
photographs, in both colour and B&W.
However, because of increased processing
costs, we may charge a fee of $10 per photo
for all submissions.

When submitting photographs, please
Include captions and photo credits.

returning material

Material will be returned only if accompanied
by a stamped, self-addressed envelope.

We take the best care possible with
material, but cannot be held responsible if it
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Former Marpole
Japanese
Language School
Plaque Unveiling

by Liz Nunoda

School to attend.

and then sold.

Rev. Canon Gordon Nakayama unveils

plaque inside former Marpole Japanese
Language School, Feb. 24, 1991.

Activity Society”.
On February 24, 1991, an unveiling
ceremony took place in what is now
known as the Marpole 40th Scout Hall.
Canon Gordon Nakayama unveiled a
bronze plaque which acknowledges
the fact that the hall had been built and
used by Marpole’s pre-war Japanese

C students who lived t
{Alexander Street Japanese Language

There are ten undocumented‘
ears, between 1936 and 1946, dprmg
which time the property was seized

On December 28, 1949, a Certifi-
cate of Title existed in the name of
“The Secretary of State of Canada acting
in his capacity as Custodian under the
revised regulations respecting trading
with the enemy (1943).” On that same
date, a Certificate of Title was issued in
the name of the “Burrard Lions Club

The Marpole Boy Scout Hall is
presently located at 703 West 70th. It is
a tiny wooden structure sandwiched
between two tall, more recently
constructed buildings. The bronze
plaque will be placed outside of the
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building’s entrance while a plexiglass

version will be displayed inside,
Unfortunately, the plaque uses

the term "Japanese” rather than

"Japanese Canadians” in its wording,
The wording is as follows:

MARPOLE BOY SCOUT HALL -
Marpole’s Japanese community built this
hall in 1927 at 72nd Avenue and Selkirk
Street as a school for their children. It
stood empty after their forced evacuation
in World War II until the Burrard Lions
Club acquired it in 1946 and gave it to the
Marpole Boy Scouts. The scouts moved
this hall in 1963 to city land at Lord
Street and Southwest Marine Drive, and
then again in 1984 to the current site. As
a centre for Boy Scouts, Girl Guides,
Cubs, Brownies, Beavers, and Sparks, the
hall continues to serve young people in the
Marpole community. - February 24, 1991.

oo far from the

Canadian community. Scouts, Guides
and their leaders were in attendance,
along with various members of the JC
community. ;

The structure was originally built
at 8757 Selkirk Street in 1927, and was
used for Japanese language study by

e EKOKO JAPANESE RESTAURANT

SUSHI BAR

OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK
TAKE OUT AND DELIVERY
2053 E. HASTINGS ST.
PHONE: 251-1328

T8 & ’Rj Ho Ao
T4 2 W PHONE: 681-1030
L ’Ea&iﬂa}d S‘M%r 683-9713

We serve only unexcelled authentic Chinese cuisine
Free parking afier § pm at DPC Parking located at Keefer & Columbia

102 E. Pender Street
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NIKAIDO GIFTS
275-0262

GIFTS * CHINAWARE * ] APANESE DOLLS*
HAKATA DOLLS &

3640 MONCTON ST,, RICHMdND ',
Seniors 60 and over - 10% discount |

Open 7 da s a week (S -
Prescott{ Intemﬁom;lg;g‘ 3 -
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